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In' Reply Refer To:,

Dockets: 50-498/84-07
50-499/84-07

; Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: = G. W. Oprea , Jr.

'

Executive Vice President
P.O. Box 1700

1 Houston, Texas 77001

: Gentlemen:

Thank you for your letter of July 2,1984, in response to our letter and

Notice of Violation dated May 30, 1984. We have reviewed your reply and find'
,

it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We will'

; review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future inspection

to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be maintained.
j,

Sincerely,

/S,|-

E. H. Johnson, Chief
} Reactor Project Branch 1
1

CC:
Houston Lighting & Power Company
ATTN: J. H. Goldberg, Vice President

Nuclear Engineering and Construction
P.O. Box 1700'

! Houston, Texas 77001
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